
PUBLIC ADVISORY
March 13, 2020

The #PDIC office, including its Public Assistance 
Center, is closed starting at 12:00 NN, 13 March 
2020 until further notice.

This is in view of the announcement of President 
Rodrigo Duterte to suspend work in government 
offices to prevent the spread of COVID-19.  

For the meantime, PDIC shall continue to process 
the insurance claims of depositors and collect 
loan payments from borrowers of recently closed 
banks.  Kindly check the public advisories for 
these banks for guidance.  We will continue to 
monitor developments and resume operations at 
the PDIC office and on field as soon as possible.  


